
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 21, 2023 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
We need your input! 
 
In January of 2022, with City Council approval, the City entered into an agreement with 
CORBA to develop a trail plan for the City Well's Site. Now that this plan has been 
developed, the City is seeking the public’s input before presenting to the City Council, 
Waterways & Parks Commission for final approval. The meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, November 28th at the LE Phillips Library Carnegie Room from 4:30pm–
6:00pm. This will be an open house type format with City staff and CORBA 
representatives answering questions while gathering information. 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have 
been invited to and may attend.  
 
Notice is hereby given that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire and 
members of the City of Eau Claire’s various boards, commissions, and committees may 
be present at the foregoing event to gather information about a subject over which 
they have decision-making responsibility.  This may constitute a meeting of the City 
Council of the City of Eau Claire and members of the City of Eau Claire’s various boards, 
commissions, and committees pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 
173 Wis.2d.553,494 N.W.2d408 (1993), and must be noticed as such, although these 
governmental bodies will not take any formal action at this meeting. 
 
 
  
Tess Morgan 
Media/Communications Specialist 

 
c: News Media 

City Clerk 
 


